
From: Nieto, Lourdes <Lourdes.Nieto@chicagopolice.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 7:46 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Chasse Rehwinkel 

<Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: 015Admin <015Admin@chicagopolice.org>; Dziurkiewicz, Iwona A. 

<Iwona.Dziurkiewicz@chicagopolice.org>; Carlin Morse <Carlin.Morse@chicagopolice.org>; 

Allyson Clarkhenson <Allyson.ClarkHenson@chicagopolice.org> 

Subject: 

 

Good morning, 

The 015th District received gifts in the form of donated fitness equipment from Chicago Police 

Memorial Foundation.  The Department accepted a total of 47 individual pieces of equipment 

on behalf of the City of Chicago, which will be housed in the 015th District's fitness facility. 

Attached is a copy of the invoices of said equipment, please feel free to contact me with any 

questions. 

 

As always, thank you! 

 

P.O. Lourdes Nieto #15845 

Professional Standards and Compliance Division 

3510 S Michigan Ave, unit 220 

Chicago, IL 60653 

Pax 0688 


